

15<sup>th</sup> February 2018

Dear Parents,

**Hereford Cathedral Junior School** 

28 Castle Street Hereford HR1 2NW

Telephone 01432 363511

Mrs Liz Lord BEd Head of Pre-Prep enquiry@herefordcs.com

The second half of the Spring Term is going to be a very busy one, so I thought I would make you aware of some of the events happening in this part of the term.

For parents of Reception children there will be an opportunity for you to discuss your child's progress with their class teacher. For those parents with a child in Year 2, there will be a full report at the end of term.

#### World Book Day - Thursday 1st March

During this day, the Pre-Prep will be looking at the Mr Men and Little Miss books by the author Roger Hargreaves. Some lessons during the day will follow this theme and we would be grateful if the children could bring to school any favourite books or resources that they may have at home on this day.

#### Author Visit for Nursery & Reception - Wednesday 7th March

Louise Tulacz, the author of 'Bill the Wood' and 'The Frog Who Lost His Leap' will be visiting Nursery and Reception for a story telling session and sharing her books with the children.

## Year 2 Instrumental Concert – Tuesday 13<sup>th</sup> March

For those children in Year 2 who have instrumental lessons, there will be an Instrumental Concert for parents at 8.45am in St David's Hall. Please speak to Mrs Copley-May if you require any further details with regards to this concert.

# Library Visit for Years 1 & 2 - Thursday 15<sup>th</sup> March

Year 1 and 2 will be visiting the Hereford Library for a story telling session and to learn more about the library itself.

## Pre-Prep Easter Bonnet Parade - Friday 23<sup>rd</sup> March

All of the children in Nursery and Pre-Prep are invited to take part in our Easter Bonnet Parade; the children will need to make their bonnets at home and bring them to school on the day of the parade. More details to follow.

There are also some year group outings and themed days taking place:

Tuesday 6<sup>th</sup> March - Reception Outing to Pizza Express Wednesday 14<sup>th</sup> March - Year 1 Mexico Day

If you have any questions about these events please do not hesitate to raise these with me or with your child's form teacher.

Yours sincerely,

LIZ Lora

Head of Pre-Prep